
 
 

 
 

We are excited to be back, and we look forward to a memorable 2017.  We 
hope everyone had a restful, fun, and well-needed family time together.  We 
are ready to tackle this new year, to learn new things, to make new friends, 
and to create new memories. Welcome back to MCDC! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Montessori Child Development Center 

Newsletter 
            March Newsletter 

 

Wednesday, February 17 
ST. PATRICK’S DAY 
 

Monday-Friday, March 15-19 
TODDLER AND PRIMARY 1  
CONFERENCES 
 8:00-8:30 
 

Monday-Friday, March 22-26 
PRIMARY 2 CONFERENCES 
 8:00-8:45 a.m. 
 
Monday-Friday, 
March 29-April 1 
PRIMARY 3 CONFERENCES 
 8:00-8:30 a.m. 
 

APRIL 5-9 SPRING BREAK 

(SCHOOL CLOSED) 

Calendar 

Happy 

Birthday 
 

 
 
 
 
4 Years Old 
Gaines 3/29 
Emmy 3/29 
 
5 Years Old 
Hailey Ann 3/2 
Emilia 3/9 
Laith 3/28 
 
6 years Old 
Anna 3/5 
 
 
 
 
 

 
7 Years Old 
Alena 3/28 
 
8 Years Old 
Felicity 3/14 
 
      
 
Staff 
Ms. Gabby 3/15 
Ms. Haidee 3/17 
Ms. Anna 3/19 

March Events 
Happy March! March is National Reading Month. We will celebrate this 

month by enjoying the many ways books bring joy to all of us. We will read 

stories to one another and invite students to read to their parents. Please check 

out the new Scholastic Book Club’s Spring catalog. 

 

ST. PATRICK’S DAY 
We will celebrate St. Patrick’s Day on March 17. You can dress your child in 

green. We will have some fun class activities planned for the children.  

 

 
 

 

Science Fair 
The Elementary Science 

Fair has been moved to 

May to give them time to 

prepare for it. You will 

get more information in 

the coming weeks.   

This Month’s Book Pick 
Ravi’s Roar by Tom Percival  
When Ravi gets mad, he turns  

into a roaring tiger. A wise  

lesson in anger.  

 

COUCH POTATO 
by Jory John and Pete 

Oswald 

This is a story about a spud  

who’s a little too comfortable 

on the couch.  

 

Scholastic Book Club  

school code: HR7ZJ 

Parent-Teacher Conference 
You may now sign-up for the Parent-Teacher 

Conference for Toddler and Primary classes. 

Please check out the weeks and times for 

your child’s class. Parent-Teacher 

conferences are held through Zoom or phone.  

 

Please plan to attend so you can learn more 

about your child’s progress and goals for the 

rest of the school year.  

2021-2020 Registration  
Registration forms for the next school year 

will be out on March 29th and are due on the 

2nd of April.  

Ms. Adriana, our Montessori Assistant Teacher 
and Spanish Teacher, will be leaving MCDC. Her 
last day will be on March 5. She would like to 
share this to you all:  I will miss all of you and 
your wonderful children. I have learned so much 
from them and I am thankful for everything they 
have taught me. Thank you for giving me the 
opportunity to be with your children. I truly 
believe Maria Montessori’s words ““The child is 
both a hope and a promise for mankind.” I will 
miss all of you and wish you all very well. 
We are grateful for Ms. Adri. We will miss her 
and wish her all the best! 

https://clubs.scholastic.com/

